Dear 6th Grade Parents,

Your student just watched the film Mirror Mask in art class.  They are beginning a photography assignment that will require time outside of school to take pictures and get them developed.  I wanted to make you aware of the choices and expectations before your student undertakes the project.

In the film Mirror Mask the main character, Helena, faces many challenges, sees herself through windows, and fights to become who she knows she can be.  After watching the film, students had a choice of five different projects.  Each one requires 30 photographs taken by the student.  They may use a digital camera, and if they do not have access to one I have requested that they talk to me individually.  If there is a problem with this you may also contact me.  The subject of the photographs vary depending on your students choice, but each option was explained to your student in detail and they had the opportunity to ask any questions to clarify.  If you or your student do not understand what the assignment is asking, read the individual project options on our class website or contact me.  If students would like me to review their photography work before having the pictures printed I would be more than happy to do so.  They can bring the photos on a jump drive during lunch, recess, or after school.  Each project asks students to reflect on their lives, their challenges, and require them to look inside themselves. 

After they take their 30 pictures I am asking that you help them get their pictures developed.  Any quality developing is acceptable – FujiFilm, Paiz, Quick Photo, or printing them off at home on photo paper.  The 30 photographs should be standard 4 inch by 6 inch size.  The printed photographs are due Friday, April 24th.  If you have questions or concerns about the requirements for the project please contact me any time.

After your students take and develop their photographs we will be creating a larger project using the pictures in class.  Note that the entire project is not due on April 24th . . . only the printed photographs.  All other supplies will be provided and time given in class to complete the rest of the assignment.

In the end, one typed page of reflective writing will accompany each project.  This will be in place of a normal rubric that students complete at the end of major projects.

If you need more clarification please look at our class website: lkarle.webnode.com.  An explanation of the film, photography tips, and all project options are there as a resource for your and your artist.  If you have further questions you may email me at lkarle@interamericano.edu.gt.

Thank you in advance for your support and encouragement.

Lauren Karle

Art 6 & 7

